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Monday 16th December 2019 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we begin the final week of the term, I would like to thank you for all your support 
and donations for the many events that have taken place this term. The children 
have enjoyed so many different opportunities and we still have a few more to look 
forward to this week! 
 

Last Monday evening, we were 
delighted to be involved in The 
Christie Concert at Manchester 
Cathedral. Our Year 4 and Year 5 
Choir performed brilliantly and 
sounded wonderful. Today, our 
Year 3 choir are singing at the Christie Hospital. 
 
In support of The Christie Hospital, one of our 
parents is raising money for The Christie by wearing 
glitter every day in December. In support of this, and 
to help raise money for The Christie, we are inviting 

all the children to wear some glitter and something sparkly for party day on 
Wednesday 18th December. This is also a non-uniform day. Please send in any 
donations you would like to support The Christie charity on this day.  
 
I wish you all a wonderful and peaceful Christmas holiday and a Happy New Year. 
See you in 2020!  
 
Best wishes, 
 

Liz Hardy 

Headteacher 
 

 


